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Robinson, IL 62454 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

DATE: December 27, 2020 

  

Crawford County Health Department is reporting two new cases of Coronavirus Disease 

(COVID-19) not related to an outbreak. 

 

• 1 female in her 50’s  

• 1 male in his 50’s 

 

All individuals are on home isolation at this time. Crawford County Health Department is 

following up with close contacts of the individuals.  

 

Please help us slow the spread of this communicable disease in our community. Please continue 

to protect yourself and others by wearing a face covering, maintaining at least six feet distance, 

and practicing proper handwashing.  

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 


